

Langham Village School Newsletter July 2022

A place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery

Annual Parent Survey

At this time of year we send out a survey to get your views of the school. Every year we take your views into account when we write the School Improvement and Development Plan. Last year the feed back told us that you would like more information about what your children are learning in school. As a result of this feedback we have shared with you half termly leaflets for each new topic, we have held regular Classroom Connects and put curriculum information in our monthly newsletters. We have also further developed the class Padlets to share photos and news with you.

Please fill in the surveys when you receive them so that we know what you think we are doing well and what we can be better at.

Thank you for your support.

PADLET—Please check out our Padlets on the class pages of the website... Lots of lovely photos of the children's learning.

Send us a 'like'!

Internet safety

Follow this link for help with supporting children with their online life.

https://www.bbc.com/ownit/dont-panic/ support-for-parents-and-guardians? collection=parents

The end of the School Year!

This school year has been a busy one.

We have had so many exciting activities and it has been great to be back to what feels like normal school life!

Highlights for the children when asked have been the climbing wall, skipping workshop, Quidditch and trips to Bawdsey Manor and London for Year 6. Forest School sessions have been very popular along with all the sporting tournaments. The trips to Watatunga and Norwich castle were exciting and meeting Father Christmas at Holkham Hall was a highlight for Coral Class. Year 5 and 6 benefited from swimming lessons and we won the Swimming Gala!

We all loved Lewis opening our Little Library and wearing our pajamas to school was fun. There are too many things to mention here but looking back on the year it has been a good one.

Thank you for your support as parents it is much appreciated and we look forward to the next academic year and much more fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery!

Summer Club

Come and join the fun!



9.00-3.00 (25th-29th July)

£20 per day. (Free for FSM)

Dates to remember:

1st July—Poetry Slam in Norwich

1st July—Friends meeting and social on the field

4th July—STEAM final at Gresham's

5th July—KS2 athletics

6th July—Year 4 to Watatunga

11th July—Year 6 Beach Volley Ball

12th July-Move up afternoon

12th July—New Reception Parents information meeting (4.30)

13th July—Mufti and crazy hair day—bring a raffle prize

13th & 14th July—Classroom Connects (3.10—4.00)

14th July—Year 5/6 to Woodjam

14th July—Music assembly (2.15—3.00)
Parents invited – all welcome

16th July—**Summer Fair**—(3.00—5.30)

18th July—End of year reports out

19th July—New Receptions in and move up afternoon

19th July—Year 6 Afternoon Tea for Year 6 Parents

20th July—Whole school Beach trip

22nd July—Last day of term (Leavers Assembly at 2.15) all welcome

25th—29th July—Summer Club

6th Sept-Back to School

12th Sept—Reception start mornings only

19th Sept—Reception stay for lunch

26th Sept—Reception full time

To contact school please email office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 01328 830377

For information and school polices check our website: http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/#welcome